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THE NUNAVUT WILDLIFE MANAGEMENT BOARD’S
COMMUNITY-BASED MONITORING NETWORK

APRIL 2019
Taloyoak:

Kugaaruk:
Kugaarumiut you are still going strong!
The Community-based Monitoring Network aims to
provide additional training and engagement
opportunities for participants in the project.

After three years of data
collection in the community,
March 2019 looks like it was
another record month. Look

at all of this travel data!

Joe Tulurialik, community Data Clerk, will be joining the

project team for wrap-up meetings in Kugaaruk in April.

Joe will be able to bring his experience back to Taloyoak
to benefit the project in the community.

It’s great to see the
continued support for this
project in your community.
The project team is looking
forward to reviewing your
data with you at the project

wrap-up meetings.

Baker Lake:

The Community-based Monitoring Network Project Team spent a few
days in Baker Lake at the end of March. The weather did not
cooperate, but we worked closely with the staff at the Hunters and
Trappers Association and did some training. We have some keen new
harvesters on board and the data is starting to roll in!

If you’d like to join the team in your community in sharing your
knowledge and experiences with the Nunavut Wildlife Management
Board, this is your chance. You can now refresh your training and sign

out a device at the Hunters and Trappers Association office.

PHOTO OF THE MONTH

This month’s photo was submitted by Ray Kakkianiun of
Kugaaruk. This wolverine was caught one morning in late
March. Congratulations Ray and thanks for sharing your picture.

Join our Facebook page to post and “like” pictures for a chance to win a
$25 gift card. You can also see what’s new with the CBMN, receive
updates, and stay in touch with other participating harvesters.

For more information about the CBMN or if you are interested in becoming a participant, please contact the
Community-based Monitoring Network’s Data Clerk in your community:

Kugaaruk: Francis Anaittuq / Taloyoak: Joe Tulurialik / Baker Lake: Hunters and Trappers Association




